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INVITATION TO JOIN THE HEAL THYLIFESTYLE COOKING SHOWDOWN

The HOPE CHANNEL PHILIPPINES is inviting the first 7-10 interested PUBLIC
SECONDARY SCHOOLS of this Division to join the COOKING CONTEST on June 22, 2023
at CDO NHS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL Nazareth, Cagayan de Oro city

Participation in this activity shall be on a Voluntary basis. Further, their
participation shall be subject to non-disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order
no. 9, s, 2005 entitled “ Institutes measure to Increase Engaged time —on task and Ensures
compliance herewith, Section no. 3 of Republic Act 5546 (Policy on Contributions ) and
DepEd Order 6, s. 2017 (Policy on Off Campus Activities)

For other inquiries please call Ms. Ivan Mae Flores program Producer through
cellular
number 0997-857-7090

Attached is a copy of the communication letter for your reference.
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HopeChannel

SOUTH PHILIPPINES

3rd Floor, SPUC Building
Masterson’s Avenue
9000 Cagayan de Oro city
Philippines

info@hopetv.org.ph
+63 916 557 4777

May 23, 2023

JUAN A. MINGO

EDUCATION PROGRAM SUPERVISOR
Department of Education, Region 10
Cagayan de Oro City, Philippines, 9000

Dear Sir:
Greetings of hope and peace in Christ!

It is with great joy that we are writing you this invitation to partner with Hope Channel
Philippines, a vital segment of Hope Channel Intemational which is the official
television network of the Seventh-day Adventists.

In one of our local programs, “Heal ThyLifestyle” which aims to alleviate and empower
the mass to enjoy a healthier lifestyle, we wish to partner with you in a “Cooking
Showdown”, inviting 7 to 10 well-acknowledge schools to participate this coming
June 22 in the afternoon as we springboard the celebration of nutrition month this
coming July. We will be glad to have this event located, if possible, in one of the
schools in Nazareth or of your best choice.

For the participating schools, the guidelines for the cooking will be on June 8 in the
afternoon. We will be announcing the prizes for the winners and give the fund to buy
the ingredients for the event.

| can be personally contacted through 0997-859-7090 for more information.

Sincerely,

Ivan Mae Flores
Program Producer




